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Mission: To facilitate healthy aging by providing
leadership and encouraging collaboration in creating age-
friendly places (communities) that optimize the ability of
all older Manitobans to do the things they feel are
important.

Announcing the New CommunityAnnouncing the New Community
Collaboration Grant Opportunity!Collaboration Grant Opportunity!

This exciting opportunity is designed to foster innovative projects and
partnerships within your municipality.  If you and/or your local community
organizations are passionate about strengthening community
relationships and enhancing services in your area, this grant is for you!

Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is progress; working together is success.
~Henry Ford

We believe that by working together, you can create meaningful change and enhance the
quality of life for everyone - a goal of every age-friendly municipality!   This grant will
provide funding to support initiatives that promote inclusivity, creativity, and collaborative
efforts.

Applications are open now!  We encourage all municipalities to apply and share their
vision for a brighter, more connected future. Join forces and turn your collective dreams
into reality!   

For more information and the application, click the button below!   
Download it, save it, fill it out, save it, then send it in!

Note the deadline to submit your application is October 31st, 2024.

Municipalities can apply for up to $10,000!

https://agefriendlymanitoba.com/
https://agefriendlymanitoba.com/age-friendly-2-0-community-collaboration-grant/
https://agefriendlymanitoba.com/age-friendly-2-0-community-collaboration-grant/


Share this information within yourShare this information within your
community to promote safety!community to promote safety!

Like this newsletter? Please share it with others in your community.
To read our past newsletters, click here: www.agefriendlymanitoba.com/newsletters-resources-faq/

Our consultants are ready to work with you! 
Connect with Connie Newman at (204) 792-5838 or info@manitobaseniorcommunities.ca and 

hello@agefriendlymanitoba.com or visit our website: www.agefriendlymanitoba.com

"Age-friendly communities are not just
about accommodating older adults;

they are about creating environments
where all generations can thrive
together, supporting a culture of

inclusivity and respect for everyone’s
needs and contributions."

Important NoticeImportant Notice
Logo Usage..Logo Usage..

Many organizations are effectively promoting
Age Friendly initiatives in their municipalities
through great advertisements, and we are happy
to see this.

Please note that the Age Friendly logo plays a
crucial role in brand identity. It is essential to use
the logo correctly to maintain its visual impact
and integrity. Avoid altering, modifying, or
distorting the logo in any way, including changing
colors, rotating it, overlapping with other visuals,
or adjusting proportions.

If you have any question about the use of the
logo or would like assistance with its use,  feel
free to reach out to us directly, and we will gladly
assist you.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Manitoba Security Rebate Program

The Manitoba Security Rebate Program provides
financial assistance to homeowners, tenants and
small businesses for the purchase and installation of
security equipment. The program aims to reduce
crime rates and promote safer neighbourhoods
throughout the province. Through the program, eligible
Manitobans can receive up to $300 for the purchase
and installation of qualifying security equipment.

Eligible Security Equipment: The rebate covers
preventative security products, including but not
limited to security cameras, alarm systems, motion
detectors, reinforced doors or windows, anti-graffiti
film and paint, security gates, pull-down protection
shutters and permanent security fencing.
Eligibility Criteria: The program is open to all
Manitoba homeowners, tenants and small
businesses that purchase and install qualifying
security equipment after September 1, 2023, on a
first-come, first-served basis. The program does
not cover expenses associated with vandalism,
property damage repairs or monthly subscription
fees.
Required Documentation: Applicants must
provide proof of purchase, installation details and
various identifying documents to confirm eligibility
for the program. This includes proof of identity of
the applicant (e.g. valid Manitoba driver’s licence,
Manitoba Identification Card, Canadian passport
or Indigenous status card).

For more information and to apply visit
https://www.gov.mb.ca/justice/securityrebate.html
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